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Dear Sir  
 
Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005 
Application for a Personal Licence 
 
I refer to your application for a personal licence. Police Scotland have advised that in terms of Section 
73(3)(b) of the Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005, you have been convicted of a relevant offence, which 
was not declared on your application form. 
 
In this regard, I would advise that a hearing has been called to consider your licence in more detail. 
This hearing will take place on Tuesday 23rd June 2020 at 11.30am or as soon thereafter as other 
business allows. In terms of 133(3A) of the Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005, as added by the Coronavirus 
(Scotland) Act 2020, the Board has determined that the above hearing, or meeting of the Board, cannot 
be held in person because of reasons relating to coronavirus. Therefore, this will be a virtual Licensing 
Board meeting and the hearing will be held by the same means. 
 
In terms of Section 133(3C) of the 2005 Act, you are to be given the opportunity to be heard at the 
hearing by whichever of the following means you prefer: 
 

(a) telephone; 
(b) written representations (including written representations submitted by email); or 
(c) video conference (only available through the Skype platform). 

 
You may speak personally at the virtual hearing and/or be represented. Please contact me on the above 
telephone number or email address at your earliest convenience in order to indicate your and/or your 
representative’s preference for the means of conducting the virtual hearing, so that the necessary 
arrangements can be facilitated. 
  
I enclose a copy of the letter received from Police Scotland in this regard. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Clerk to the Board 
 
If phoning please ask for Kelly Coffield 


